
 

Bonita Vista Middle School 

MATH PLACEMENT EXAM 
For Transfer &  

Non-Feeder School Students  
 

 
 
 
 

FRIDAY, MAY 31, 2024 @ 2:30 PM 
 

Bonita Vista Middle School teachers will be administering a math placement 
test to 6th grade students who will be attending BVM next year.  

  
This test is provided as an online diagnostic exam and will assist the 

counselors with better placement of students in math classes. 
 
 

Please have your student bring a pencil and eraser. 
 

Please call Mrs. Perez at 619-397-2215 to make your reservation, space is 
limited.  There are no alternate dates scheduled at this time. 

 
Any questions?  Please contact Bonita Vista Middle School at 619-397-2200 

bvm.sweetwaterschools.org  

http://bvm.sweetwaterschools.org/

